
T.G.I.F
(Third Grade Is Fun!)

Contact Me!: class dojo, 217-585-5837 Week of July 26, 2021

Please remember to send students to school with extra masks during the 
day and water bottles as we cannot use the water fountains!

Math Reading

Writing Vocabulary

A Word From Miss Borders

This week in math students are 
learning how to round 2-digit and 
3-digit numbers to the nearest ten 
& hundred.  Starting Thursday we 

will be learning different strategies 
to add 2-digit and 3-digit numbers.

In reading we are learning how to 
build powerful reading lives.  To do 
this students are learning that they 
need to find a good reading spot, 
choose books that they love, set 
goals for themselves, and choose 
to read every book as if it is gold!

In writing, we are learning 
strategies to come up with true 

stories.  One strategy is to think of 
a person that matters, list small 

moments, choose and write!

Paused
Walked
Crawled
Played

Jumped


